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Dear Parents / Carers of children in Reception to Year 6, 
 

Sports Days 2025 
 
As we approach a busy period in school, I am writing to provide details of our upcoming 
Sports Days — weather permitting. 

  
Sports days are scheduled for the following dates 
 

Monday, 23rd June Year 5 and Year 6 

Tuesday, 24th June Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday, 25th June Year 3 and Year 4 

 
Children should come to school wearing their PE Kits, including trainers, on their 
scheduled day. 
 
Parents and Carers are invited to come along and support their child and should enter 
via the green gate by the staff car park. Please arrive from 9:15 am for a 9:30 am start. 
The event is expected to finish at approximately 11:30 am. 
 
We encourage everyone to bring their own chair and/or blanket. 
 
Can you please ensure your child brings a named sun hat and has sunscreen 
applied before they come to school. We encourage parents/carers to send in named 
sunscreen for their child only, which they can reapply themselves if needed. Please 
ensure this for all THREE days, as at times older pupils will watch younger ones 
and vice versa.  
 
Please provide your child with plenty to drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) and a 
piece of fruit as a snack, if they wish.  
 
There will be no food or drinks for sale during the event. 



 

     
                    

 

 
Parents/carers may take photographs or videos for personal use, but these must 
not be shared on any social media platforms (e.g., Facebook, Twitter). 
 
Please ensure you have used the toilet before arriving, as access to school facilities will 
be very limited during the event. 
 
May I remind parents/carers that no smoking or vaping, no alcohol and no dogs 
are allowed on the school premises. Also, for safeguarding reasons, we must ask 
that all spectators remain on the bank behind the barrier and refrain from 
standing at the finish line. 
 
We hope for favourable weather on our Sports Days and look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible. In the event of inclement weather, alternative arrangements 
will be made where possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher 
 


